COK\HDBQTIA

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

SIR ROBERT ARMSTRONG
CABINET OFFICE

Falkland Islands Review

Thank you for your minute of 29 July about the meeting
which Mr. Ridley had with the Prime Minister on the subject
of the Falkland Islands. We have checked our records and it
appears that no record was made of the meeting. I enclose a
copy of FCO telegram number 585 to UKMIS New York which shows
that Mr. Ridley had a meeting with the Prime Minister on
25 September, 1979 to discuss an OD paper on Argentina and the
Falkland Islands. It may be that, since it was decided to
take the whole question to an early meeting of OD, it was
felt that there was no need for a record of the discussion.

30 July, 1982
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